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"Comment on a Rule" form was submitted by Jeanine Peterson from Essex on 5/16/2018
11:25:03 AM. The comment is listed below.

The collection of information is not necessary for the proper performance of FHFA functions,
in fact there is currently too much oversight which cost excessive amounts of money and is
passed on to the tax payers. This oversight is then passed down to the consumers through the
AMCs to cover costs to maintain regulatory compliance with FHFA functions. 

This submission can be accessed here.
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